
Ask your MP to attend a 
parliamentary event on the 
dangers of DIY abortion
Governments are currently 
deciding on whether to make 
permanent the temporary measure 
allowing ‘DIY’ home abortions in 
England, Wales and Scotland.

The All-Party Parliamentary Pro-Life Group will be 
hosting a parliamentary event on Tuesday 23 March 
where experts will cover the latest evidence on how 
‘DIY’ home abortions are placing women at risk. 

Right To Life UK has set up an easy-to-use tool that 
will enable members of the public to easily contact 
their MPs asking them to attend this event:

www.righttolife.org.uk/DIYabortionMeeting
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